

Clube de Golfe dos Pinheiros ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING Thursday, 17th April 2014

Dear Member,

Please note that an updated edition of the revised club rules, which will be presented at our forthcoming A.G.M. on Thursday 17th April, has now been refreshed to reflect member feedback received during the past fortnight.

All necessary documents are available for download or consultation at: www.pinheirosaltos.com/members

Should any member wish to submit a written question or questions specifically regarding the revised club rules, these will be accepted for inclusion in the A.G.M. until 5:00pm on Friday 11th April.

The Club Committee is pleased and encouraged by the members positive response to the proposed new structure and will welcome the addition of the Sub-Committees as a route to improving communication for the wider membership.

As previously, if you have any queries or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the Golf Committee by email through the channel of the Club Captain (graeme.c.thomson@btinternet.com) or the Director of Golf (crindlisbacher@jjwhotels.com).

Best Regards, Pinheiros Altos Golf Club Committee